LHDA Hiking Club Completes Another Successful Trek

The LHDA Hiking Club recently completed another triumphant
journey, trekking from Menkhoaneng to Thaba Bosiu. Covering an
impressive distance of 11ekm over three days, this hike was a true
test of endurance and determination. A total of 15 club members
proudly represented the Lesotho Highlands Development
Authority (LHDA), reaffirming their commitment to fitness,
adventure, and cultural appreciation.

Ms. Maleshoane Nono, a dedicated member of the club, extended
heartfelt gratitude to the LHDA Human Resources Branch for its
continued support of the club's activities through the LHDA Sports
and Wellness programmes. "I wish to thank the LHDA for always
supporting the Hiking Club. The support means a lot to us and that
says we have a long way going forward," Nono stated.

Among the hikers was Mr. Pekile Sekant'si, a first-time participant,
who shared his reflections on the challenging yet enriching
experience. "As hard as it was, the hike taught me so many things.
Moshoeshoe Walk is one of those hikes that help us embrace our
culture. The LHDA Hiking Club is here to support the LHDA
initiatives of the promotion of tourism in the country and around

the LHWP," Sekant'si remarked.



In addition to the Menkhoaneng-Thaba Bosiu trek, the LHDA
Hiking Club members also took part in the Katse Tourism Festival,
kicking off the event with a scenic hike around Katse Dam. This
initiative was in support of the festival and as a tribute to
Moshoeshoe's Day, further strengthening the club’s role in
promoting local tourism and cultural heritage.

Looking ahead, the LHDA Hiking Club is set to embark on more
thrilling adventures. One of the most anticipated events on their
calendar is the Botswana Desert Bush Walk, scheduled for 26 July
2025. With their dedication to fitness, tourism, and cultural
appreciation, the LHDA Hiking Club continues to pave the way for
hiking enthusiasts within the organization and beyond.




